Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Leduc Annexation Area Tax Penalty Cancellation

Recommendation of the Committee

That, for residential properties within the Leduc annexed area, 2020 municipal tax increases
where 2021 assessments were reduced by the Assessment Review Board, be adjusted.

History

At the November 16, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the November 16, 2021, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS00405 was considered.

Attachment

November 16, 2021, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS00405
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